

Head Office Avenue de la Gare 12 CH - 1003 Lausanne

Phone: +41 - 21 - 613.10.20

info@europeangymnastics.com www.europeangymnastics.com

Finnish Gymnastics Federation office@voimistelu.fi

Lausanne, November 22nd, 2023

INVITATION

Workshop for Acrobatic Gymnastics Judges and Coaches in Tallinn (EST)

December 15th to 17th, 2023

Dear friends,

The European Gymnastics Technical Committee – Acrobatic Gymnastics (ACRO), in collaboration with the Estonian Gymnastics Federation, organises a workshop for ACRO judges and coaches in Tallinn (EST) from December 15th to 17th, 2023. The workshop will focus on artistry in ACRO and ACRO judging. It will combine both theoretical and practical sessions.

European Gymnastics would like to offer the possibility to 5 participants maximum from Finland to take part in this workshop.

DATES

The workshop will be held on 15th, 16th and 17th of December 2023 from 10:00 to 18:00. Your arrival and departure should be planned accordingly.

LOCATION

The workshop will be held in the following venues:

Friday 15/12/2023

Nordic Forum Hotel. Address: Viru väljak 3, 10111 Tallinn, Estonia

Saturday 16/12 and Sunday 17/12

OMAsaal. Address: Kopli 25A, 10412 Tallinn, Estonia.

EXPERTS FROM EUROPEAN GYMNASTICS

Ms Katarzyna MAJESWSKA KASPRZAK, Member of the Technical Committee – ACRO Mr Amir MOZES, Member of the Technical Committee – ACRO

PARTICIPATION FEE

The participation fee is **80.- EUR per person**. Please contact Ms Tene-Riin VAARMANN, Secretary General of the Estonian Gymnastics Federation (<u>teneriin@eevl.ee</u>) for the invoicing.





TRANSPORT AND ACCOMMODATION

Transport and accommodation of your participants must be organised by your federation / the participants themselves and is at your own costs. If you need any assistance, the Estonian Gymnastics Federation can offer their help. Please contact Ms Tene-Riin VAARMANN, Secretary General (teneriin@eevl.ee).

The Estonian Gymnastics Federation recommends the following hotel:

IBIS TALLINN (https://www.ibistallinncenter.ee/)

Single room: 60.00 € per night (bed and breakfast)

Double room: 70.00 € per night (bed and breakfast)

<u>If you wish to be accommodated at IBIS TALLINN</u>, please contact Ms Tene-Riin VAARMANN, Secretary General (<u>teneriin@eevl.ee</u>).

<u>NOTA BENE</u>: no meals are planned. The participants should arrange their own meals have many different options in walking distance from the venues of the workshop (restaurants, supermarkets etc.)

REGISTRATION

If you are interested in participating in this workshop, we kindly ask you to send an email to info@europeangymnastics.com and teneriin@eevl.ee before December 11th, 2023.

If you need further information, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Thanking you in advance for letting us know if you accept our invitation, we remain,

With kind regards,

EUROPEAN GYMNASTICS

Lisa WORTHMANN *General Director*

TC-ACRO President